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Summertime!

Finally, the school gates are open and we are free! Free to enjoy a nice, warm summer  until autumn comes around again. Free to spend the long, sunny days by the pacifying ocean waves. But it also means time for the annual international JOOI Convention!

This year Dror Issacci (district JOOI Secretary/ Treasurer) and I were able to attend the JOOI Convention held in Orlando, Florida, on July 4-8. It was an incredible experience, filled with amazing motivational speakers, enriching workshops, and many new people to meet! There were members from all over the U.S., Canada, and even from the Caribbean. There was also a talent show, communications contest, and a pool party. Of course the point of the convention was to bring back things we learned to you, which is why I am planning to hold a mandatory meeting for all club advisors and officers sometime in August. So watch your mail and email for more information!

Last, I would just like to say that this year as governor was a blast! I’m looking forward to continue working with everyone next year in my new position as International Director (I was elected at the JOOI Convention). See ya around!
Signing off,

Yours truly,

Aiala Levy : ), PSWD-JOOI Governor 
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Comments on the PSWD-JOOI Convention

Thank you to everyone and every club that helped to make this year’s district convention run smoothly. Thank you Jerry Sanders and Monika Herbig for everything you’ve done and your constant willingness to help do more. I must say that though there were quite a few stressful moments here and there, the convention was overall enjoyable. Congratulations go to the newly elected JOOI district officers for next year: Governor- Dror Issacci, Lt. Governors- Ariel Dresser and Sharon Lane, Secretary- Smadar Levy, Treasurer- Samantha Rincon, and Sgt. at Arms- Rigoberto Carranza. 

If you have any comments or suggestions for next year’s convention, please contact me (Aiala). See you all next year!
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REMINDERS!!!
[image: image6..pict]Don’t forget to send in the names of your club’s officers for next year! Make sure all your dues are paid, rosters turned in, and that you’re all set for this year. Try to send everything in early next year so that you can actually enjoy the year. Also, don’t forget to apply for the many club awards like the Community Service Award for the best scrapbook on an event, the Honor and Distinguished Honor Club Awards, and others. Your club probably qualifies, so why not be recognized for it! Find out more in the JOOI handbook and on http://www.optimist.org/jooi-awards.html.
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Questions? Comments?


e-mail: � HYPERLINK mailto:jpswd@yahoo.com ��jpswd@yahoo.com�


fax: (253) 323-5403


phone: (323) 851-1613  (ask for Aiala)


website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.geocities.com/jpswd" ��www.geocities.com/jpswd�
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